DATE:  October 16, 2007
To: Canada Border Services Agency (CBSA)
From:  Green Party of the United States
 
We are writing to express our concern about the detainment of U.S.  
citizen Alison Bodine.  Ms. Bodine is a peace activist who has worked  
with a number of North American peace organizations, including the  
Vancouver Mobilization Against War and Occupation,  the University of  
British Columbia's Coalition Against War on the People of Iraq and  
Internationally and the University of British Columbia Social Justice  
Center.
 
Ms. Bodine was unjustly arrested at the U.S.-Canadian border on  
Thursday, September 13, 2007, by the Canada Border Services Agency and  
detained by the RCMP when anti-war and Green Party literature was  
found among her belongings during a border search.   She is being  
charged with "Misrepresentation."   The admissibility hearing resulted  
in weak evidence from the prosecution; however, the final decision  
will not be known until October 31, 2007.
 
It is our understanding that she has not done anything illegal and has  
crossed the border many times without incident.  We believe that this  
is a politically motivated case against Alison Bodine.
 
We urge that the Canada Border Services Agency drop any and all  
charges against Alison Bodine, return to her any and all items seized  
by the CBSA, and reinstate her right to freely travel between the US  
and Canada.
 
Sincerely,
 
Steering Committee of the Green Party of the United States
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